ROTARY CLUB OF SPACE CENTER
BOARD OF DIRECTOR'S MEETING
AUGUST 9, 1972 L

ATTENDEES: Frank Morgan "Bob Scott
Fred Joy © ' Saul Feldman
Gene Lindquist v Al Ligrani
Rex Bailey o - Bi11 Petynia
MINUTES:

Gene Lindquist volunteered to assist Dixie Thomas ih'1ocating the Club's =
three Certificate's of Deposit.

Fred Joy reported that Dave Rose is working on the roster and will be at
the next Board meeting to give a progress report. ' '

Frank Morgan read the District Governor's letter on holidays which gives
a Club the perogative of cancelling a meeting on a holiday.

Frank Morgan reminded the Board that the President of Rotary International
will be at the Downtown Club on 17 August.

Bil1l Petynia reported that there will be three parties this year. The
Fellowship Committee has assigned one member each month to see that guests
are greeted. ’

Fred Joy presented a suggestion for an information sheet, to be fastened to
the Club banner. Prices are being checked on before ordering banners again.

Saul Feldman reported on Interact status. Both 1971 and 1972 were inactive,
To find out if the students were interested. the committee had a meeting with
five students and now feel that at Clear Creek fraternity clubs are not in,
The students felt that there are now clubs to answer all their needs. The
committee recommends that the Youth and Interact committees combine and
‘promote more of the Youth Forum type of programs. This would mean abandoning
Interact. The Board felt that the new high school should be concentrated on.
The youth committee is to check Rotary Clubs in our area to see what their
experience is. '

Harry Jennings
Club Secretary




